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CLARK COUNTY

RFP #888
DESIGN SERVICES for 2025 PRESERVATION ADA IMPROVEMENTS
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS
UPDATED: MARCH 27, 2024

QUESTION ANSWER

1. | After reviewing the project limits, it appears the It is not currently known if that is the only
only signalized intersection that falls within your | signalized intersection included in this
vicinity maps in the RFP is at NE 73rd St & the project. The ADA ramps included in the
WA-500. Being that the WA-500 is a state route, project that located at the corner of SR500
we were wondering if the County intends to will need to be addressed, along with the
address the ADA ramps at that corner? Are the NE | receiving ramps. Coordination with WSDOT
and SE corners of that intersection part of your may be required.

planned ADA ramp improvements?

2. | What is the estimated value/budget? The contract amount for services will be
determined during the contract negotiation
process. PE phase funding is included in the
ongoing sidewalk program budget. The
budget for the construction phase is
$1,800,000.00. Both are included in the 2024-
2029 Transportation Improvement Program.




